Monday Message #35

Hello Everyone,
 
Last week’s Monday Message was published on a Friday, so this week it’s on a Thursday… SO THAT IS AN IMPROVEMENT [image: 😊]     Always measure your successes, and learn lessons from every opportunity.
I have just left a Latah County Shrine Club meeting, held at a local restaurant, and this meeting was good for my soul.  We reviewed the recent membership/awareness booth at the Latah County Fair, and the club views the attempt as a strong success and is looking forward to having a booth again next year, but this time with MORE Calam support and representation, there is even a talk of a “daily parade” as part of the Fair programing.
Upcoming Events:
· Saturday, October 9, 2021 is the University of Idaho Homecoming Parade. Parade check-in is from 8-9.30AM and then Parade is at 10AM.    THIS IS A CALL TO ALL UNITS to attend this parade.  The “after party” will be at the 3rd Annual BrewersFest at the Latah Fairgrounds from 4 to 10pm.   Come prepared for a FUN WEEKEND!
· Saturday, October 16, 2021.  Quarterly Business Meeting of Calam Temple.  10:30AM (yes that is in the morning) for the general Nobility. There will be a Lady’s Program offered during the meeting, and then we will visit a local restaurant for dinner.
Other Important News:
· The Calam Collection of Camels took home a Bronze Award at the Latah County Fair!
· Clubs and Units – Please do your Officer Elections in the Month of October, and report those elections to the Temple Office
· Temple Dues for 2022 can now be paid. PLEASE don’t delay.
 
Most Sincerely,
 
Jim Logan
Potentate
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